## LELAND SCHOOL DISTRICT

Reverend Jessie King, Superintendent



March 3, 2021

Dear Parents, Staff and Community Members,

First, we would like to thank you again for your patience and understanding as the **Leland School District** have navigated the challenges associated with COVID-19 during this school year. On Tuesday, March 2, 2021, Governor Tate Reeves issued new recommendations related to COVID-19 protocols that have relaxed many of the requirements that have been in place over the last few months.

As we respect the Governor's decision, the Leland School District will continue to require masks, social distancing, and follow all other CDC guidelines.

Please rest assured that we are continually evaluating our practices and will issue additional guidance in the coming weeks.

Sincerely,

Jessie King

Rev. Jessie King Office of the Superintendent